
January 31, 2008 
 

FILED ELECTRONICALLY WITH IBFS

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, NW 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Re: SkyWave Mobile Communications, Inc. 
 Surrender of File No. ITC-214-20050920-00375 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 On behalf of SkyWave Mobile Communications, Inc. ("SMCI"), this letter is 
being submitted in order to surrender the International Section 214 authorization File No. ITC-
214-20050920-00375 currently held by SMCI.   

 On January 29, 2008, the International Bureau granted a request by SMCI's 
subsidiary, SkyWave Mobile Communications, Corp. ("SMCC"), to change the regulatory status 
of the blanket Inmarsat D+ terminal authorization it holds from common carrier to non-common 
carrier.  See File No. SES-MOD-20070924-01317.  SMCI currently offers the Inmarsat D+ 
services on a non-common carrier basis and no longer needs an International Section 214 
authorization.  The surrender of this International Section 214 authorization will not result in any 
impairment or discontinuance of service to the customers of SMCC and SMCI because both 
companies will continue to provide services to its customers on a non-common carrier basis. 
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If you have any questions concerning this submission, please let me know. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Marc A. Paul 
 

Marc A. Paul 
 

Counsel to SkyWave Mobile Communications, Inc. 
 


